
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Statutory Tort Limits 
 
MEETING DATE:  January 3, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The City of Cannon Falls obtains liability insurance coverage from the League of 
Minnesota Cities Insurance Trust.  The Council must annually decide whether or not to 
waive the statutory tort liability limits to the extent of the coverage purchased.  
 
The City has not waived the monetary limits on municipal tort liability in the past. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to not waive the Tort Limits as set by Minnesota Statutes. 






